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Department of Agricultural Engineering 
Seaton Hall 

Mr. Walter Houston 
Science and Math Weekly 
356 Washington St. 
Middletown, Conn. 

Dear Walt: 

Manhattan, Kansas 

January 5, 1962 

Your letter dated December 21 and perishible prose, as you 
call it, was received yesterday after being delayed in the 
Christmas rush. It appear.; that you are really doing a bang-up 
job in the field of science and mathematics. Larry is quite 
interested in your publications and is looking them over with 
a lot of interest. 

I checked ' into the name Phipps at the Jr· • . High School 
and learned that he left Manhattan three years ago and took a 
job at the high school located at El Dorado, Kansas. According 
to the information I got from the high school he is still at that 
place and suggest that you write to him at the above address. 
Incidentally his name is Bill Phipps. 

Best wishes for the new year. 

Very truly yours, 

h 
G. H. Larson 
Head of Department 
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